
TRAVEL ADVISORY HAS BEEN LIFTED 
 
The Dearborn County Board of Commissioners have lifted the “yellow” travel advisory and will return to 
normal travel status effective immediately. 
 
Current Indiana travel status updates can be found by visiting this website 
https://www.in.gov/dhs/traveladvisory/. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Jason Sullivan, Director 
Dearborn County Emergency Management 
401 West High Street 
Lawrenceburg, Indiana 47025 
812-537-3971 Office 
812-584-4501 Cell 
812-537-4726 Fax 
ema@dearborncounty.in.gov 
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